



County Hall Cardiff CF10 4UW Tel: (029) 2087 2087

Neuadd y Sir Caerdydd CF10 4UW Ffôn: (029) 2087 2088

Graeme M Skuse 40 Clive Road Canton Cardiff CF5 1HJ



389 A/00049

Ask For:

Electoral Services

Telephone:

02920872087

Date:

27 10 2023

CERTIFICATE OF RESIDENCY

Dear Graeme M Skuse

Re: Graeme MSkuse - 40 Clive Road, Canton, Cardiff, CF5 1HJ

I confirm that Graeme M Skuse is included in the 2023 register of electors at the above address. The electoral roll number for this elector is UE-282.

To be entitled to be included in the current register, the elector was required to be resident at the property on the date on which the application for registration was made. The current register is in force from 1st December 2022 to 30th November 2023.

Privacy Statement

We will only use the information you give us for electoral purposes. We will look after personal information securely and we will follow the Data Protection legislation. We will not give personal information about you or any personal information you may provide on other people to anyone else or another organisation unless we have to by law.

The lawful basis to collect the information in this form is that it is necessary for the performance of a task carried out in the public interest and exercise of official authority as vested in the Electoral Registration Officer as set out in Representation of the People Act 1983 and associated regulations.

The Electoral Registration Officer is the Data Controller. You should refer to the Privacy Notice at www.cardiff.gov.uk/elections for further information relating to the processing of personal data.

Yours Sincerely

Paul Orders

Electoral Registration Officer

Your information is processed under the Data Protection Act 2018 to fulfil Cardiff Council's legal and regulatory tasks as a local authority. For further information on what personal data we hold and how long we keep it for, please view our Privacy Policy; www.cardiff.gov.uk/privacynotice If you have concerns about how your data has been handled, contact the Council's Data Protection Officer via dataprotection@cardiff.gov.uk . Your information has been shared with Xerox in order to contact you today. For further information on how Xerox manage personal data, please view Privacy Policy; www.xerox.co.uk/en-gb/about/privacy-policy